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MINUTES OF THE HEARING  

 BEFORE THE NEVADA STATE CONTRACTORS BOARD 
HELD AUGUST 23, 2005 

 
The hearing was called to order at 2:05 P.M. on Tuesday, August 23, 2005 at the offices of the State Contractors 
Board, 2310 Corporate Circle, Henderson, Nevada and video-conferenced to the Reno office.  Exhibit 1 is the Notice 
of Intent to Act Upon a Regulation and a copy of the proposed regulation.   
 
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: 
Jerry Higgins 
J. Brian Scroggins 
 
 
STAFF MEMBERS PRESENT: 
Ms. Margi Grein, Executive Officer 
Ms. Nancy Mathias, Licensing Administrator 
 
Ms. Grein explained the purpose of the hearing is to receive public comment on proposed amendments to Chapter 
624 of the Nevada Administrative Code concerning conditional licensure.  The proposed regulation allows the Board 
to assess the licensee certain costs incurred as the result of a conditional license, including, the costs of monitoring 
activities of the licensee; reviewing financial or other required reports; or reviewing contracts. 
 
Ms. Grein indicated that the notice of the hearing had been posted in compliance with NRS 233B at the Las Vegas 
City Hall, the Sawyer State Building, Clark County Library, Washoe County Courthouse, Washoe County Library, 
Reno City Hall and the offices of the State Contractors Board in Reno and Henderson. 
 
Since there were no members of the public present to provide comments either for or against the proposed 
regulation, the hearing was adjourned at 2:08  p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Jeanne Reynolds 
Recording Secretary 
 
Approved: 
 
 
 
____________________________ 
Margi A. Grein, Executive Officer 


